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December 12,   2016

Project Complete: Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre Outfall Replacement

GNPCC currently provides chemically-enhanced primary treatment for 
wastewater from the City of Nanaimo, Snuneymuxw First Nation and parts 
of the District of Lantzville. Secondary Treatment will meet and exceed all 
provincial and federal requirements. The upgrade will improve the quality 
of effluent discharged to the Strait of Georgia. 

For more information, please visit www.rdn.bc.ca/gnpcc, contact Sean De Pol 
at 250-390-6547 or email sdepol@rdn.bc.ca.

The Regional District of Nanaimo is happy to announce that the Greater Nanaimo 
Pollution Control Centre (GNPCC) Outfall Replacement Project is now complete! 
The new outfall is expected to manage treated effluent from GNPCC for 70 years 
or more. Remediation of Morningside Park will follow.

To receive the most up-to-date progress notifications, please 
subscribe to our new email alert system. Go to 
www.rdn.bc.ca/emailalerts and choose the option for 
Wastewater Services - Secondary Treatment Upgrade.

The GNPCC Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project has 
arrived at its next milestone. Engineering design is complete 
and the RDN is  tendering the construction contract. 
Construction is expected to start in the spring of 2017 and 
take approximately two years to complete.

Sean De Pol
Manager, Wastewater Services

GNPCC Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project - Construction to Start Spring 2017

Sincerely,




